
Justice Court

***PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR CASE
WITH THE RICHMOND CITY JUSTICE COURT AS OF MONDAY, APRIL 1, 2024.***

As of April 1, 2024 the Richmond City Justice Court is closed.

Your case has been transferred to First District Court in Logan, Utah.

To make a payment on your court fine click HERE.

PLEASE DO NOT CALL THE RICHMOND CITY OFFICE TO MAKE PAYMENTS. RICHMOND CITY WILL
NO LONGER BE ABLE TO ACCEPT YOUR PAYMENT.

If you have questions on your case or need further assistance, please contact First District Court
at (435) 750-1300, Option #5

 

https://www.richmondutah.org/administration/page/justice-court
https://www.utcourts.gov/en/self-help/services/epayments.html

